
	Parents	Newsletter	
Spring	Term	1	

	

Asalam	Alaikum	/	Peace	be	upon	you	all,	

We	pray	you	all	had	a	lovely	break	and	we	would	like	to	welcome	our	new	parents	to	the	nursery	and	
pray	your	settling	in	has	gone	smoothly.		

	

	

This	is	a	reminder	that	we	have	a	suggestion	box	next	to	the	office	door	if	you	want	to	make	any	
suggestions	or	comments	anonymously.		
	
	
	

	

We	 would	 like	 to	 THANK	 all	 the	 parents	 who	 attended	 the	 parents’	 evening	 in	 December,	
MashAllah.	it	was	great	to	see	so	many	of	our	parents	took	time	out	to	attend.			

	
	

	

If	 your	child	will	be	going	 to	 school	 in	September	2020	please	ensure	you	have	
completed	 the	 online	 application	 and	 submit	 it	 by	 the	 15th	 January	 2020	
deadline.	If	you	need	support	in	completing	the	application	please	let	your	key	
person	know	and	we	can	arrange	a	time	to	do	this.		
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
We	would	like	to	thank	all	our	parents	
who	contributed	to	the	collection.		
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As	the	weather	is	getting	colder	can	we	please	ask	you	to	send	your	child	to	nursery	with	
suitable	 clothing	 such	 as	 coat,	 hat,	 gloves	 and	 wellingtons	 etc.	 Can	 you	 also	 label	 your	 child’s	
belongings	so	that	we	can	ensure	that	things	do	not	go	missing!	You	can	do	this	with	a	permanent	
marker	 by	 initialling	 your	 child’s	 name	 on	 the	 tag	 in	 clothes	 or	 in	 the	 corner	 of	 a	 lunch	 box.	 If	
clothes	are	not	 labelled,	 the	nursery	 cannot	 take	 responsibility	 for	 lost	 items.	We	 thank	you	 for	
your	cooperation	in	this	respect.	
	
	
	
	
If	 your	 child	 attends	 nursery	 with	 a	 free	 place	
through	funding	from	the	council,	we	would	 like	to	
remind	 you	 that	 there	 is	 a	60p	 per	 day	 charge	 for	
snacks.	We	also	would	like	to	inform	you	we	have	a	
child	who	has	a	nut	allergy	and	request	parents	not	
to	put	any	nuts	in	their	child’s	packed	lunch.		
	
	
	
	
	
Thank	you	for	taking	the	time	to	read	our	newsletter.	
From	all	the	staff	at	Happy	Children	Nursery	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Dates	for	your	Diary	
	
	

	
	
	

Nursery	closed	17th-22nd	February	for	half	term	
	

Nursery	Closed	for	Easter	Break-	6th	April-	ends	23rd	April	
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